
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: LeMoine, Leigh <LeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/5/2011 2:48:21 PM
Subject: FW: July 19th meetings

Senator McGill request.

From: Marie Waller [mailto:MarieWaller@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2011 10:32 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Yancey McGill
Subject: FW: July 19th meetings

Katherine - Per this forwarded e-mail, Senator McGill would like to request a meeting for the NESA Board with 
Governor Haley on July 19th, around 11 if she has an opening then. They want to discuss Horry County's strategic 
plan and the initiatives to stimulate employment and economic development. They have a 2 o'clock set up with 
Secretary Hitt at Commerce.

Let me know at your convenience if they will be able to meet with Governor Haley on the 19th. Thanks! Have a 
great 4th.

Marie Waller
Office of Senators McGill and Rankin
803-212-6132

From: Marianne Langley [mailto:MLangley@fmarion.edu]
Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2011 10:13 AM
To: Marie Waller
Subject: July 19th meetings

Marie:
Senator McGill would like for you to put a meeting with Secretary Hitt and Horry County officials on July 19th at 2:00 
p.m. on his calendar.

He would also like for you to call Kathryn in the Governor's office and see if they can meet with her the morning of 
July 19th. They would prefer a meeting around 11:00 a.m., but will take it whenever she is free to meet. The 
meeting is to discuss the new Horry County strategic plan and the initiatives planned to stimulate employment and 
economic development.

If you arrange the meeting, I will send the notice to all concerned with the details.

Thanks!!!
Marianne P. Langley
Administrative Coordinator
North Eastern Strategic Alliance (NESA)
(843) 661-4669
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